
 
HKIRA Investor Relations Awards Nomination 
 
Jinchuan Group International Resources (JCI) is excited to announce that we have been nominated for 
the 2nd HKIRA Investor Relations Awards. 
 
JCI believes that transparency is the cornerstone of a good communications strategy helping to keep all 
of our stakeholders well informed about the Company’s activities. In mid 2015, Mr. Peter Albert joined 
the company as CEO to lead the Company’s vision to grow a mid-tier mining company within the next 
few years. Peter has a number of awards as a result of leading companies to successful outcomes. Peter 
says, “building a successful and long term sustainable business is a journey requiring commitment and 
passion. A cornerstone of success is a communications and transparency strategy which engages all 
stakeholders.” 
 
Please vote for us at http://www.hkira.com/vote/ now. 
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